
 

 

 

Our Christian value for this  

half term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Message from Miss Collier. 

 
This week we have had the pleasure of watching the EYFS and KS1 performance, 
Lights, Camel, Action. I’m sure you’ll agree the children were sensational. The 
children clearly had so much fun and enjoyment performing to their audiences. They 
did incredibly well to remember their lines, funky dance moves and perform to a large 
audience. Many thanks to you as parents for coming to watch, supporting learning 
lines and rustling up costumes. A huge thank you and congratulations to the staff for 
preparing the children for these performances. 
 
This week we say goodbye to Miss Peck, student teacher in Class 5. We would like 
to thank her for all her hard work this term and wish her the very best for her ongoing 
training. We all know that Miss Peck has a great future ahead of her. Good luck. 
 
We can’t wait for the forthcoming week with so many lovely activities planned. Please 
keep an eye on the dates outlined below.  
 
Wishing you a fantastic weekend, 
 
Miss Collier,  
 
Headteacher 

 
Working together, we can all achieve success 
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Spring term Dates 2019 
 
Thursday 10th January 
Young Voices concert 
Class 1 & 2 Purple Pig visit 
Tuesday 5th February 
Safer Internet Day 
Wednesday 6th February 
KS2 E Safety Police Visit 
Tuesday 12th February 
Times table knockout challenge 
Wednesday 13th February  
Deadline for Robinwood payment 
Tuesday 19th February 
3:30-6:30pm Parents’ Evening 
Thursday 21st February  
3:30- 6:30pm Parents’ Evening 
Friday 22nd February 
School closed-Training day 
 
Wednesday 6th March 
Author in school 
Thursday 7th March 
World Book Day 
Monday 11th March 
Class 1 & 2 Pottery Day 
Friday 15th March 
Red nose day 
Wednesday 20th March 3.30pm 
Robinwood meeting for parents 
Monday 25th March 
Class 5 Woodland Visit 
Tuesday 26th March 
Class 4 Woodland Visit 
Wednesday 27th March 
Class 3 Woodland Visit 
Friday 29th March 
Mum’s in school 2pm 
Monday 1st April 
Class 2 Woodland Visit 
Tuesday 2nd March 
Class 1 Woodland Visit 
Wednesday 3rd- Friday 5th April                    
Y5/6 Robinwood 
Tuesday 9th April 
Easter egg competition 
Friday 12th April 2:30pm 
Easter Church Service 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dates added or changed this 
week are shown in red. 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Golden Book. 

Class 1 – Seb Osborne 

Class 2 – Johar Chawla 

Class 3 – Maya Brackenbury 

Class 4 – Emily Glanville 

Class 5 – Eryn Jewitt 

Headteacher’s Award – Alan Farrow 

       

 

Rockstar Of The Week –  

Emma Duncalf 

 

Sharing assembly. 

This is held every Friday at 2:50pm in 

the school hall.  

 

Dec 14th  – YV Choir 

Dec 21st – Christmas Church Service 

 

Sharing assemblies 
This is held every Friday at 2:50pm in 
the school hall.  
 
Jan 18th    Class 5 
Jan 25th     Class 4 
Feb 1st       Class 3 
Feb 8th          Class 2 
Feb 15th    Class 1 
 
March 8th     Class 5 
March 15th    Class 4 
March 22nd    Class 3 
March 29th     Class 2 
April 5th        Class 1 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

W.C. 17.12.18 

Week 3 

Please note there 

are no Jacket 

Potatoes on 

Tuesday due to the 

Christmas Lunch 

and Tuesday’s 

meal will be served 

on Wednesday.  

 

 

 

Road Safety. 
 
We have received reports from parents that there 
has been unsafe parking around the school. We 
are concerned to hear that the end of Dauby Lane 
was blocked with parked cars following our evening 
performance this week. With this in mind, please 
can we encourage families to walk to and from the 
PTA discos next week. The safety of our pupils is 
paramount. Please support us by parking safely 
and respecting the yellow markings that are in 
place to help keep junctions clear and safe. 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE THERE ARE 

NO AFTER SCHOOL CLUBS IN 

THE FINAL WEEK OF TERM 

 

 

 

The tickets are now ready for collection for the Young Voices Choir Concert 

taking place at Sheffield Arena, Thursday 10th January 2019. Please collect 

and sign for your tickets at the school office.  Please note, where families 

are wanting to be seated together tickets must collected at the same time. 

 
Elvington Harriers Boxing Day Tug of War Fundraiser 

WEDNESDAY 26 DECEMBER ON THE VILLAGE GREEN 

AT 11AM 

Adult Tug of War (free to enter) Register your team of 8 to 

Chris Turpin and Jess Rowley by 21 December at 

christopher.turpin@magpieeurope.com / 07368 399288 

Kids Tug of War Register your child’s name and age with 

Adam and Annemieke Reep by 21 December at 

reepvanwinkle@gmail.com  

 

 Monday 17th December - 
We are looking forward to a very special surprise treat in 
the morning! 
  

Tuesday 18th December -  

Christmas Dinner/ Jumper/ DVD day. 
All children are invited to wear a Christmas jumper with 
their normal school uniform if they wish to do so. Following 
our Christmas lunch, we will all share a family Christmas 
movie together in the hall. 
  

Wednesday 19th December -  
Christmas Craft day. 

Children will spend the whole day making six different 
crafts. We would like to invite parents or grandparents to 
attend this day. You are very welcome to pop in and help 
your child as they carousel a number of different activities. 
Family are welcome to join us from 9:15 am – 11:45 am 
and also 1:15 – 3:00pm. Please enter through the main 
school reception. Thank you. 
  

Wednesday 19th December –  
Christmas PTA disco 

Class 1 & 2: 5:00 - 6:15p.m. 
Classes 3, 4 & 6:30 : 7.45 p.m. 
Entrance costs £2, with hot dogs, sweets and drinks also 
for sale, so please bring some change. We are looking for 
some willing helpers to serve refreshments on the night. 
Please let Mrs Smith know if you can help. 
  

Thursday 20th December – 
Christmas parties. 

On Thursday children are welcome to come to school in 
their party clothes. Please bear in mind that the day will run 
as normal, with outside play, so please make sure that your 
child will be warm enough and have suitable footwear to 
change into if necessary. Children will be given drinks and 
a small treat during their party games. 
  

Friday 21st December – 
Christmas Carol Service. 

The children in KS2 will be leading our end of term church 
service, performing a number of carols at Holy Trinity 
Church, Elvington. The service will aim to finish at 3:00 
p.m. We would be delighted if you could join us; it is always 
great to see so many families there. As always, your help 
in walking to the church is very welcome and much 
appreciated. If you are able to assist, please indicate on 
the slip sent home tomorrow. Please also indicate 
collection arrangements for your child/ren and return to the 
class teacher by Friday 14th December.  Please note we 
need separate slips for siblings to be returned to their class 
teacher. 
 or siblings to be returned to their class teacher. 

 


